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26th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 10 Internal Assessments - May 2018 

A round of internal assessments has been arranged for Year 10 in May. They will take place over three 
weeks. Firstly, there will be Science and English examinations in the Hall in the week commencing 7th May. 
In the week beginning 14th May there will be examinations in your son’s option subjects. However we are 
aware that a large number of students will be taking part in their Duke of Edinburgh Award that week 
therefore they will be sitting their missed option exams the week beginning 21st May. Please make sure 
that your son is looking at Show My Homework to ensure he knows exactly what to revise and he is 
spending the appropriate amount of time revising. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me  

 

J Dawkins 

 

Mr Dawkins 
Director of Learning Year 10 
 

 


